
From: Zielinski, Tony
To: Robert Miller; Lee, Chris
Subject: Re: Bay View park
Date: Monday, September 11, 2017 9:27:43 AM

Chris,
  Please enter this in the record for my park zoning item.
Thanks,
Tony Zielinski
Sent from my iPad

> On Sep 7, 2017, at 12:12 PM, Robert Miller <clutchaeiou@yahoo.com> wrote:
>
>
> Hi Tony,
>
> Thanks for hosting the meeting last night regarding changing the old army base property into a park.
I support the idea. Keep up the good work.
>
> On another note, I recently noticed an exposed piece of ground cut out of the sidewalk near the Bay
View dog park. There are large rusty bolts and an exposed wire sticking out of the ground (see
attached photos). Is this something the city could fix? It is at the north-west corner of the intersection
of Lincoln Ave. and Bay St, underneath the Lincoln Ave. bridge, adjacent to the dog park.
>
> Thanks,
>
> Robert Miller
>
>
>
>
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